
                                                             REPORT 

                     OBSERVANCE OF VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK 2023 

In order to sensitize students and staff on the need of being Vigil in today’s time ’Vigilance week’ was 

observed on 30th October to 5th November. A Special assembly was held on 3rd November , where SH. 

SATISH KUMAR(S.H.O of Naraina vihar) and SH. S.P. Goswami (Circle head of PNB )  were invited 

as special guest to mark the beginning of the week. The personals spread awareness through a simple 

conversation which the students could understand easily. A pledge was also taken by the students & 

staffs. Later, in the week moral talks related to topics like ‘say no to corruption’ was held during the 

zero period. Children also shared their own experiences and ways how to deal with corrupt practices. 

Banners were also displayed which contain effective Social message. 

              

 


